
 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

 

Dear Mask Industry Colleagues:  

 

Due to the rapid outbreak of the new coronavirus (COVID-19), PMJ committee 

decided to cancel Photomask Japan 2020 on April 19-21 at Pacifico Yokohama. 

 

We apologize to all members who has been preparing for presentation, exhibition 

and participation at this conference. PMJ committee will inform you in detail of 

those concerns later.  

 

The committee members would like to ask everyone to understand the situation, 

and cooperate to continue PMJ. 

 

 

   

Takeo Watanabe,    Kazuyuki Suko,  

Chair of Organizing Committee  Chair of Steering Committee 

 


